
IEI STUDENTS CHAPTER 

REPORT ON “DEBUGGING IN Python” ON 07.02.2020 

 On behalf of the IEI Student Chapter of CSE, the Department organized “Debugging in Python” 

on 07th February 2020 at CSE LAB-II .  

 Totally 7 teams from III Year students were participated. This event was conducted to exhibit the 

student’s technical skill. 

 Python is the fundamental programming language. Totally 10 questions were taken from Python 

and it covered the concepts of Python such as looping and operators and functions. Time duration 

was 15 minutes.  

 The participants debugged the program by manually. The answer sheets were evaluated 

internally.  

Winners List: 

1. B.Vignesh  & S.Dhinakaran, P.Shalini 

2. E.Pooja & C.Supritha 

3. J.Linda Carolyn & F.Shiny roja, Priyadharshini & Thulasi 

 

 
Participants from III Year were debugged the program. 

 

 


